
WARREN/ALVARADO/OSLO PUBLIC SCHOOL EDUCATION FOUNDATION 
June 4, 2025 

 
A meeting of the Warren/Alvarado/Oslo (WAO) Public School Education Foundation was held at 
the WAO Multipurpose Room on June 4, 2025 at 5:30 p.m.  Members present included Ed Rosendahl, 
Lisa Almquist, Carol Anderson, Melanie Nelson, Darren Carlson, Jen Nelson, and Dewey Swanson.  Also 
present was Jordan Johnson, school board liaison.  
  
Some highlights from the meeting are: 

• If the FCCLA is still in need of funds at the end of June, we will donate funds for their trip to 
the National Convention in Miami in early July. 

• 30 teachers turned in their free dilly bar certificate at the Warren Dairy Queen that they 
were given for National Teacher Day on May 6th. The Dairy Queen donated the treats. 

• Scholarship Night on May 21st was very successful. 
• The spring Connections went in the mail on May 30th. 
• There was much discussion on the WAO Elementary School Supply List for 2025-2026.  A 

motion was made to contact local businesses in the district to see if they would be willing 
to sell the items on the list.  All bids need to be returned by July 1st and a decision on 
purchases will be made at the July 9th meeting. 

• Many golf items were discussed for the 20th annual golf scramble on July 25th.  Raffle tickets 
are being sold by board members at the cost of $100 and $20.  Contact a board member if 
you’re interested in purchasing tickets. 

• Donations and memorials were approved and accepted. 
• The next meeting will be on July 9th at 5:30 at a location to be determined because of 

construction in the school. 
 
 

 


